
Yes! I want to join the BAWC Men’s Campaign and make a difference!

Name 	________________________________________________________________________________

Address__________________________________________ City/State/Zip __________________________

Phone __________________________________ Email _________________________________________	

Select gift amount: $500     $250      $100      Other: $______

Please enclose a check or provide credit card information below.

Account # __________________________________________ Exp _____________  CVV# _____________

My gift is  in honor or  in memory of: 	

Send Acknowledgement to: Name: __________________________________________________________

                                         Address: __________________________________________________________

Return to: Bay Area Women’s Center | PO Box 1458 | Bay City, MI 48706 | lrichardson@bawc-mi.org

Questions? Contact Lindsay Richardson at 989-686-2251 or email 
lrichardson@bawc-mi.org.

“I came to the BAWC board with an awareness of the 
existence of domestic violence, but not an awareness of its 
extent or complexities. I hope by serving on the board that 
I can help to make life a bit easier for survivors. Join me in 
the Bay Area Women’s Center’s Men’s Campaign with a 
donation of $100 or more and add your name to the list of 
men who abhor domestic violence in all its forms.”

Kurt Miller
Honorary Chair, Men’s Campaign

Men know survivors. Men have a voice. Men are survivors.

Be Involved. Support Survivors.  
Now is the time for men in our community to make a real and lasting difference.

Join Honorary Chair Kurt Miller in the 
Bay Area Women’s Center’s Men’s Campaign


